Council Meeting Date: May 8, 2006 Agenda Item: 2(b)

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM
CITY OF SHORELINE, WASHINGTON

AGENDA TITLE: Recognition of Outgoing Planning Commissioners and Library
Board Members
DEPARTMENT: Planning and Development Services; Parks, Recreation and
' Cultural Services
PRESENTED BY: Joe Tovar, Director of Planning and Development Services
Dick Deal, Director of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

BACKGROUND:

This evening, the City Council would like to honor two outgoing Planning
Commissioners: William (Bill) MacCully and Donald (Don) Sands and three outgoing
Library Board members: Jamie Holter; Joe Phillips; and Edward (Ed) Renouard.

For the Planning Commission, Bill MacCully and Don Sands were each appointed in
2002 and served a four-year term. During their tenure they contributed to several
accomplishments of the Commission including development of the Critical Area
Ordinance, the major update of the Comprehensive Plan, and reviewing the Parks,
Recreation and Culture Services Plan and the Transportation and Surface Water Master
Plans.

For the Library Board, Jamie Holter was appointed in 2004 and served for two years;
Joe Phillips was appointed in 2002 and served for four years; and Ed has served since
2004. Serving on the Library Board they worked with King County Library System staff
to ensure that Shoreline citizens received quality library services at the Shoreline and
Richmond Beach libraries.

The Council wishes to express their gratitude to each commissioner and board member
for their service and contribution to the Shoreline community. The Planning
Commission and Library Board members are invited to join the Council for a coffee and
cake reception from 7:00-7:30 to honor these outstanding volunteers. The formal
recognition ceremony will take at the beginning of the Council meeting which starts at
7:30 pm.

RECOMMENDATION

No action is required.
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